
1321 Reynolds Road, Johnson City, NY 13790 
(607)238-7795 • www.fbjc.org 

Sunday, February 14, 2021 - 9:30 AM 
Pastor Jim Murphy 

“�e Book of First Peter” 
I Peter 1:13-21 

Preaching • Teaching • Evangelism • Discipleship • Meaningful Relationships 

Ministry Focus 
Pastor Conroy & Julie Lewis, Jacie 

Ministry:  Grace Baptist Church 

Pray For: 
Grace Baptist Church celebrated their 40th Anniversary at the end of January 

Five people attended the most recent membership class 
Pray for additional funds and assistance for the renovation of the parsonage 

February 7 Month-to-date 
 

General Fund Deposits $16,040.08 $16,040.08 

Stewardship Report 

 Monday 2/15:  Church Office Closed! 
 Tuesday 2/16: 6:30 pm Deacons’ Meeting 
 Wednesday 2/17: 7:00 pm Nights of Brite 
   Prayer Warriors 
   Adult Bible Study 
   Youth Bible Study 

What’s Happening %is Week . . . 



CANCELLATION POLICY 
 

SUNDAY SERVICES:  If weather requires us to cancel our services, that information will be 
available on the church voicemail or the website at www.fbjc.org. 
 

WEDNESDAY EVENING:  If Johnson City Schools cancel for the day, dismiss early, or cancel 
after-school activities due to inclement weather, all programs and services on Wednesday 
evenings will be cancelled.  You can listen to the church voicemail after 3:00 pm or check the 
website at www.fbjc.org to know for sure if church has been cancelled. 
 

WEEKDAY ACTIVITIES:  If Johnson City Schools cancel for the day, delay opening, dismiss 
early, or cancel after-school activities due to inclement weather, all programs will be 
cancelled. 

General Announcements 
Contributing Online:  Did you know you can donate to FBJC online?  You can even 
set up a recurring donation to FBJC online.  Simply go to the fbjc.org website and click 
on the “Donate Now” link to access the login screen or to set-up a new account.  If you 
have any questions regarding online giving or need help in setting up an account, you may 
contact John Allen, Deacon of Finance, at 7856-1260 or by email:  jallen@fbjc.org. 
 
Do You Have a Prayer Request?  Stop by one of the Welcome Centers, pick up a 
Prayer Request Card, fill it out, and drop it in the main office box in the mail room.  We 
will include it on the Wednesday Night Prayer list. 

Youth Group 
Youth Bible Study:  Wednesday evenings from 7:00 - 8:00 pm in the Refinery. 

Children’s Ministries 
Children Grades 4-6:   Join us on Wednesday evenings from 7-8 pm for 
Nights of Brite. 


